
CITY OF~
noBSTOWN

POST OFFICE BOX 872

ROBSTOWN, TEXAS 78380
PHONE 512 - 387-4589

January 24, 1977

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Carcia:

On behalf of the City of Robstown, I want to thank you for your
assistance and support of our monument dedication services
December 31. The fact that you would do this at such a busy
time of year and during such unseasonal weather is a tribute to
your public interest.

The response was very favorable toward the Mass, the park pro-
grams and the reception. This was well covered by the media
so that many in the Coastal Bend were aware of what we were
doing. This was, indeed, a fitting conclusion to the Bicenten-
nial emphasis in Nueces County.

We look forward to working with you in other civic activities,

Sincerely,

B. De Berrymad
Mayor


